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Stars of the Week!    

                        

1JM—Elizabeth Summers 

1CA– Layla Shorter 

1JF– Lucas Day 

2JC—Zara Holland Martin 

2CA—Evie Paton 

2EL—Oliva Hooke      

3Ko—Zoe Puczynska 

3CS—Lilly Naylor 

3ST—Fletcher Courtnell 

4Ds—Jamie Fraser 

4HT—Harrison Woollard 

4LW—Freya Neal 

5JW—Brook Sadler 

5FA—Oliver Church 

5CS—Alex Brigden 

6HR—Georgia Hall 

6DP—Ben Row 

6MB—Harry Selvage-Potter 

 

Librarian Star of the week 

Reese Bowman 

Play Leader of the week 

Amber Salisbury 

Diary Dates …. 

Clubs begin next week 

24th September—Year 4 Trip to Kent  

27th September  - Reception Parents 

Maths and Phonics Workshop—7pm KS1 

Hall 

28th  September  -9.15am Reception  

Parents Maths and phonic Workshop 

(repeated) - KS1 Hall 

Attendance Stars for this  week are: 

KS2 –3KO, 5JB and 6HR and all with a fantastic 

100 % attendance  

This week our KS2 children were 

invited to join the children's Uni-

versity by having a ‘Passport to 

Learning’ .  Each hour they attend 

an accredited club or visiting an 

accredited Learning Destination 

their passport will be stamped.  

Once the passport has accumulat-

ed the required number of hours, 

the children are set to attend the 

official graduation at the University 

of Essex.  A letter has been sent 

home today, with further details of 

this amazing opportunity.  

Well done to all the KS2 children 

involved in the Active Kids      

Festival, experiencing 6 different 

sports and participating with  

enthusiasm and determination. 



On Monday 10th September Our year 6 children visited the Gunpowder Mills as part of 

their ‘A Child’s War’.  The children dressed the part and were introduced to what it was 

like to live through WWII, including being an evacuee during an air raid! 

On Wednesday 19th September we went on a hunt through the woods to 
help Paddington find his lost marmalade. We had to search for clues and 

solve them. We looked high and low and we found lots of things that      
Paddington had left behind! 

 

PAGWPS NEWS 

On Friday we held our first Open Air Cinema Event, it was a fantastic night, Thank you to 

all who attended, you helped raise over £1000!! 

Coins For Cash 

After the success of last years Cash for Coins campaign PAGWPS are again asking for do-

nations of unused foreign currency and old tender.  This will be converted into pounds for 

the school.   

 

This week the 

Reception  

children enjoyed 

their first packed 

lunch at school. 

 


